
¥ !jJu

;
University ofGuelph

OFFICE OF RESEARCH

November 1, 1977

Raymond J. Woodrow
President
Society of University Patent Administrators
Princeton University
P.O. Box 36
Princeton, N.J. 08540

Dear Dr. Woodrow:

You will recall that in late 1976 the Society of University
Patent Administrators conducted a survey of the patent policies
of its member's universities.
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I am interested in
results of this survey.
information?

obtaining any material which contains the
Would it be possible to receive this

Yours sincerely,

w.e. M.~
W.C. Marsh
Assistant to the Dean of Research
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